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East African Breweries Limited

JOB SCAM ALERT 

CAUTION

 

Our attention has been drawn to a viral message that has been circulating on various social media platforms 
claiming that Kenya Breweries Limited (KBL) and East African Breweries Limited (EABL) are recruiting for new 
positions.

We wish to notify the public that this is false advertising and has not originated from EABL or its subsidiary 
companies. We would therefore urge you to kindly disregard and delete such emails and any other communica-
tion circulating via social media.

EABL and its subsidiary companies follow a comprehensive recruitment process which is done through our 
Human Resources Department. Any current or future vacancies is placed on our official careers page 
www.eabl.com/en/opportunities/careers and our owned social media platforms listed below:

               @KenyaBreweries, @EABL_PLC, 
@Kenya Breweries Ltd, 
East African Breweries Ltd
www.eabl.com

Please note that EABL does not charge any application fee 
(refundable or non-refundable) at any stage of its recruitment 
processes.

If you come across this fake advertising,  kindly report the 
matter to relevant authorities near you. We would like to warn 
perpetrators of these fake announcements and job scams 

against these illegal activities. The matter has been reported to the relevant authorities for investigations and 
perpetrators will be prosecuted.
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